Greetings everyone-

Goodman staff attended the SASYNA meeting June 13. You should have received their letter of support. I also support the Goodman Community Center's change of licensed premises application with the understanding that the majority of events would take place in the Gym and outdoor Green. I support the concept of allowing alcohol in the entire building including youth spaces but only for tours of the facility as part of an event. I would not support using the east end of the building, such as the Teen Loft or classroom areas for event spaces that serve alcohol.

I respectfully ask you to incorporate the following conditions:

Allow alcohol in the main building including youth spaces but only for tours of the facility as part of an event.

Permit total expanded capacity of 500
Events until 11p in new licensed premise area
Outdoor events in "Green" until 10p
Outdoor event space should have well-defined boundaries, with staff
10 events/year in new licensed area for Goodman CC sponsored events only
Notify neighborhood, alder and MPD East District when large events are expected

Marsha [Rummel]